The Second Round of Surveys Has Closed
Throughout this project, we will send out a survey about every 4-6 weeks to those who have recently participated in conversations about professionalizing the ECE workforce. In June, survey results will be summarized and reported out broadly to the ECE field. Two rounds of the survey have gone out to 177 conversation participants. While it is too soon to provide summary data, you might be interested in the following:
· 83 people responded (about 47% of those surveyed)
· 34% of respondents are center directors
· 23% are family child care owners/ providers
· 14% are teachers
· Q: How excited are you about the prospect of ECE becoming a cohesive, recognized profession?
· Very excited

73%
· Somewhat excited
27%
· Not excited at all
0%
· Q: How worried are you about the prospect of ECE becoming a cohesive, recognized profession?
· Very worried

6%
· Somewhat worried
57%
· Not worried at all
37%
The goal of this project is to reach out to as many in the ECE workforce as possible, across all settings and regions of the state. We aim to represent your collective thoughts and perspectives as accurately as possible. Please consider hosting a conversation or participating in one of the webinars. And, afterwards, look for the survey, so you can make your voice heard!
